
 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 

Cabinet – 8th February 2023 
 

I refer to the following agenda item 6. General Fund Revenue Budget 2023/24 and 
wish to add the following information: 
 
‘A review of the Local Council Tax Support Scheme has been undertaken and 
there are no proposed changes therefore the following recommendation be 
added to the report: 
 
2.8 – the existing Local Council Tax Support Scheme be approved for use in 

the   financial year 2023/24’ 
 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

BRENT DAVIS  
 

Chief Executive 
 
 
To: Members of the Cabinet 
 
 Councillor K. Wilson (Leader of the Council and Business and Regeneration) 
 Councillor C. Golby (Deputy Leader and Housing and Communities) 
 Councillor S. Croft (Finance and Corporate) 
 Councillor S. Markham (Public Services) 
 Councillor R. Smith (Planning and Regulation) 
 Councillor J. Gutteridge (Health and Environment) 
 
 Observer 
 Councillor C. Watkins (Leader of the Main Opposition Party) 

Enquiries to: 
Kelly Baxter 

Direct Dial: 024 7637 6204 

Direct Email: 
member.services@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk 

Date: 8th February 2023 

Our Ref: PJM 
 
 


